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County Offices Closed for Good Friday 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn.—Knox County government offices—including convenience centers, 
libraries, and the Health Department—will be closed on Friday, April 2, 2021, in observance of 
Good Friday. The libraries will also be closed on Sunday, April 4 in observance of the Easter 
holiday. All offices will resume normal business operations on Monday, April 5, 2021.  
 
Health Department COVID-19 contact tracing and investigation activities will continue Friday 
and Saturday.  
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